St. Monica Preschool Celebrates 10th Anniversary and First Year as Standalone School
CREVE COEUR, MO, November 11, 2024 - St. Monica Preschool, a beloved institution in the Creve Coeur community, is set to commemorate its 10th anniversary and first year as a standalone school on November 19, 2024. The celebration will culminate in a ribbon-cutting ceremony at 4:30 PM, with Creve Coeur Mayor Robert Hoffman in attendance.
A Decade of Early Childhood Education Excellence
Since its inception ten years ago, St. Monica Preschool has been dedicated to providing high-quality early childhood education to the families of Creve Coeur and surrounding areas. The preschool's commitment to nurturing young minds and fostering a love for learning has made it a cornerstone of early education in the community.
Milestone Achievement: First Year as a Standalone School
This year marks a significant milestone for St. Monica Preschool as it completes its first full year as a standalone educational institution. This transition has allowed the preschool to further tailor its curriculum and programs to meet the unique needs of its youngest learners while maintaining the strong values and traditions associated with St. Monica Parish.
Deep Roots in the Community
St. Monica Parish has been an integral part of Creve Coeur since 1872, serving the spiritual and educational needs of the community for over 150 years. The preschool's success is a testament to the parish's enduring commitment to education and community service.

Event Details
1. Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2024
1. Time: 4-5:30 PM, Ribbon to be cut at 4:30
1. Location: St. Monica Preschool, 12132 Olive Blvd, Creve Coeur, MO 63141
1. Special Guest: Mayor Robert Hoffman of Creve Coeur
The event will feature a ribbon-cutting ceremony, tours of the preschool facilities, and refreshments. Faculty, staff, current students and their families, alumni, and community members are all invited to attend this momentous occasion.

"We are thrilled to celebrate this double milestone for St. Monica Preschool," said Paul Rose, Director of St. Monica Preschool. "Our success over the past decade and our transition to a standalone school reflect our unwavering commitment to providing the best possible start for our community's children. We look forward to continuing this important work for many years to come."

For more information about the event or St. Monica’s Preschool, please contact:

Paul Rose
314-434-2173
preschool@stmonicastl.org
About St. Monica Preschool
St. Monica Preschool is a standalone early childhood education center rooted in the traditions of St. Monica Parish in Creve Coeur, Missouri. Dedicated to fostering a love of learning in a nurturing, faith-based environment, the preschool serves children ages 3-5, preparing them for success in their future academic endeavors.  All faiths are welcome at St. Monica Preschool!

